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REP. KING CO-HOSTS TOWN HALL 
 WITH ABILENE CHAMBER  

 
 

Abilene, TX 12 September 2014:  Representative Susan Lewis King  and the Abilene Chamber of 
Commerce will co-host a forum to discuss the work of the Texas Legislature at 10:00 
am on Wednesday, September  9, 2015 at the Board Room of the Abilene Independent 
School District located at 241 Pine Street in Abilene, Texas.  
 
Representative King will open the forum with a short briefing on the 84th Legislative 
Session.  Discussion and opportunities for questions and answers will follow. 
 
Representative King welcomes and encourages all constituents of District 71 to attend 
the event and contribute to the conversation.   
 
 “Town halls continue to provide excellent opportunities for direct and personal 
interaction on the concerns, ideas and solutions on people’s mind. This dialogue on 
what is important to each person and their community is critical in helping articulate 
the direction West Texans wish to take their government,” stated Representative King  
 
 
 

For more information please contact the District Office: (325) 670-0384 


